
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:46:35 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 9:13 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-29

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Mike Amy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I had been under the impression that the amalgamation was not to result in increased costs to customers. I
understand costs increase over time, but with a rate increase being proposed only months after the amalgamation I
question that we aren't paying for part of this merger. If this rate increase is a result of this merger than the merger
should never have been approved in the first place being it results in a negative impact to the customer base. I'm not
supportive of a rate increase at this time as the merger should have found efficiencies to maintain the existing rate
structure.

-- Attachment --
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